Admin, LACO

Subject: FW: Choice for Voluntary Euthanasia

From: Terri Margaritis

Sent: Thursday, 19 October 2017 2:02 PM

To: Joint Select Committee on End of Life Choices < eolco@parliament.wa.gov.au>

Subject: Choice for Voluntary Euthanasia

Dear Sir,

This is my submission for the above subject. I have been nursing in WA for fifty years, acute hospital, pallative care and nursing homes to name a few areas. I have watched people suffer

terrible pain and beg me to allow them to dye or releive their pain which I was unable to do, even with modern day drugs. Please I don't want to be here anymore knowing the not only am I suffering but also my family, please let me die. It is a terrible situation that needs to be rectified as soon as possible.

I feel very strongly that human beings should have the end of life choices and I certainly want to be able to choose when I wish it to be carried out without opposition from government, doctors or anyone else for that matter.

Yours Sincerely, Terri Margaritis,